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All members of the community are invited to attend a memorial service to honor
the memory of Syed Ali Turab and Seth Policzer. The service will be held at 3 p.m.
on Monday, January 14, 2008 in the Killian J. and Caroline F. Schmitt Interfaith
Center, Allen Chapel. A reception follows the service in the Student Alumni Union,
Fireside Lounge.

Ali, a 4th year Professional & Technical Communication major, and Seth, a 4th
year computer engineering student, were lost to our campus community in a house
fire early on the morning of November 9.

Seth and Ali were vibrant members of the RIT family. Please feel welcome to join
us on January 14th.
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